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The individual right to privacy has been seriously eroded by recent technologies. The 

use of unmanned aircraft (drones) by police, while understandably useful in specific 

situations, poses a serious threat to privacy. Drone use by law enforcement, and 

control of data obtained by such use, needs to be carefully and thoroughly regulated 

to protect privacy. Drone use could constitute an unwarranted search; therefore, such 

use should be restricted to situations in which a court ordered warrant is issued. 

Thank you.  


